Item 14 Appendix A

Summary of representations received

Two letters were received supporting the changes of times to School Keep Clears
from the Brighton Montessori School and Woodingdean Primary School.

A total of five objections were received to the Order, one has since been
withdrawn. Of the four remaining objections all are from residents. Two are from
residents who live either side of the entrance to Blatchington Mill Secondary
School in Holmes Avenue, Hangleton. The other two residents live in the roads
adjacent to Downs Junior School, Grantham Road and Rugby Road respectively.

Bevendean Primary School - the Chair of Governors at Bevendean School
initially objected. He supported the extended times, but wanted then extended
further to a 24 hour No Stopping Order on the School Keep Clears. He has
withdrawn his objection after discussion with the School Travel Team.

Holmes Avenue — two residents requested that we do not change the times on
the No Stopping Order because the crossovers to the residents’ driveways are
public highway, and the School Keep Clears are enforceable on these crossovers,
to the boundary of their properties. It is proposed that Holmes Avenue will be
withdrawn from The Traffic Regulation Order, and will be looked at again
separately.

Down’s Junior School: Grantham Road, Edburton Avenue and Rugby Road -
two objections were received. A resident living opposite the School Keep Clears
on Grantham Road raised a number of issues about the proposed changes to the
times on Grantham Road only.

A second resident living opposite the School Keep Clears on Rugby Road raised
concerns about the proposed changes to the times and the consultation process.
This has led to a proposal to defer a decision regarding the Traffic Regulation
Order on these three roads around Down’s Junior School.
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